
MCGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

Faculty of Arts

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 8, 1929.

Col. Wilfrid Bovey,

Dept, of Extra-Mural Relations.

My dear Bovey,

I am enclosing to you some material 

submitted by Mr. James H. Lightbourn of the Sun life and 

a covering letter written by me. I suggest that you 

may probably be interested in this question in the mean­

time, as it appears to me to properly come under your 

Department.

Enels.

Yours very truly,

Dean


